
Ref :

Date :1-3-23

NOTICE

Dear 1st Year Students,

· As per the 1st semester October 2022 results, a few students have failed in AECC-ES
(Environmental Science) course and mentioned ‘Repeat’ in the marks sheet. They are hereby
advised to repeat the CA test scheduled on 2nd April 2023 Sunday, from 02.00pm to 02.30pm.
Aftersuccesfully completing this activity the original marks card will be updated and the result
also will be modified accordingly.
· The CA test will be online-MCQ type and conducted on Linways platform for 20 marks to
be answered in 30 mins.
·        Test portion of the syllabus: Unit-1 to Unit-3.
· Students need to be registered for the ‘Repeat Test’ by clicking the following link or
through scanning the QR code on or before 5 March 2023.
·        After registration, students will be added to the ‘AECC-ES’ group in Linways portal.
· The ‘repeat CA test’ portion of the syllabus and e-content (video links) will be shared in the
‘AECC-ES’ group created in the Linways portal.
·        Please check your Linways portal for ‘AECC-ES’ course regularly.
· For any clarifications contact Dr. Paramesha M, Asst. Professor, Department of Botany, 2nd

Floor, N Block, SJU.

Registration link:

https://forms.gle/BJrSroqh6njMj6Lx5

Cc:

Office copy

Website

NOTE: Requesting all the first-year mentors to share this important notification to your mentees
without fail.

Controller of Examinations

https://forms.gle/BJrSroqh6njMj6Lx5

